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Aarsleff enters into a contract for the next phase of data centre in Odense 

  
Aarsleff has entered into a contract with a large multinational company for the Civil 
Works Package in connection with the extension of a data centre in Odense. 
 
Aarsleff is to carry out all earthwork and concrete work on the project, comprising soil 
management of significant amounts of soil, sand and gravel as well as construction of 
several kilometres of cable trenches with installation of cables and pipes. In addition, 
Aarsleff is to design, produce and install 3,000 prefabricated concrete structures such as 
chambers, foundations and beams and cast thousands of cubic metres of in situ 
concrete.  
 
The contract has a total value of approx. DKK 2.4 billion. The work begins now and is 
expected to be completed in August 2025. 
 

The contract does not affect Aarsleff's earnings expectations for the financial year 

2021/22. 

 
Further information: 
CEO Jesper Kristian Jacobsen, tel. +45 8744 2222.   

 

 

  

  
  
  

  


